
Attention: All Mansfield Post 70 Active, Retired and Former Employees 
 
The date of the 2018 Mansfield Post 70 Reunion Party is quickly approaching! If you plan to attend the 
party on Saturday, August 18, 2018 please contact  
Retired Sgt. Kevin A. Titler at your earliest possible convenience to confirm attendance. (The 
attendance confirmation deadline is Saturday, August 4, 2018!) 
The party and attendance confirmation information is provided below! Thanks! Take care! Keep in touch! 
 
Kevin A. Titler 
 
OHIO STATE HIGHWAY PATROL 
MANSFIELD POST 70 REUNION PARTY 
 
(Sat.) August 18, 2018 
 
Social Hour - 2:00 PM. 
 
Dinner Hour - 5:30 PM. 
 
Daugherty's Party Barn 
5270 Durbin Road 
Bellville, Ohio 44813 
 
Bring a covered dish and desert to be shared, own tableware and favorite liquid refreshments. The 
meat (spare ribs) and corn-on-the-cob will be provided! If you plan to attend please contact Retired Sgt. 
Kevin A. Titler either by E-mail at oshptpr721@aol.com or by telephone at (419) 529-2777 by the 
deadline date of Saturday, August 4, 2018 in order to finalize the number of attendees. Small monetary 
contributions to help defray party costs are appreciated! Thanks! Everyone is strongly encouraged and 
very welcome to attend! We hope to see you there! 
 
oshptpr721@aol.com 

 


